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Unemployment Rate Unchanged for Second Consecutive Month

“35,000 more South Carolinians are working today than a year ago, and this is more evidence 
that South Carolina's economy continues to strengthen,” said Cheryl M. Stanton, executive 
director of the SC Department of Employment and Workforce. “With nearly 60,000 available 
jobs, the future of the Palmetto State is bright.”
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